
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Order Instituting Rulemaking to Enhance the 
Role of Demand Response in Meeting the Sta 
Resource Planning Needs and Operational 
Requirements.

Rulemaking 13-09-011 
(Filed September 19, 2013)e’s

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex

parte communication. The communications occurred on Monday, November 25, 2013

at approximately 10:00 a.m. at the offices of the California Public Utilities Commission

The communications were oral. [(Rule 8.4(a)]

Audrey Lee, Advisor to Commission President Michael Peevey, initiated the

communication with PG&E. Also present at the meeting were: Rachel Peterson

Advisor to Commissioner Michel Florio; Nicolas Chaset, Special Advisor to Governor

Edmund G. Brown, Jr.; Steven Malnight, Vice President, Customer Energy Solutions

PG&E; Nick Ho, Director, Demand Response, PG&E; Kenneth Abreu, Principal

Demand Response, PG&E; and Sidney Dietz, Director, Regulatory Relations, PG&E

[Rule 8.4(b)]

Mr. Malnight stated that PG&E supports the continuation of current demand

response programs and also the expansion of direct participation in the CAISO. Mr. Ho

stated that any new participation would need to be customer-friendly, cost effective and
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well-designed. Mr. Abreu stated that load-side DR is valuable to the CAISO and

PG&E, and that future programs should include it. [Rule 8.4(c)]

Respectfully submitted

/s/ BRIANK. CHERRY 
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code: B10C 
San Francisco, CA94177 
Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax:
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com

415-973-7226

Dated: December 2, 2013

2

SB GT&S 0123344

mailto:BKC7@pge.com

